
   

  
  

Staff of Tyumen Region Investigations Directorate took part in
parade dedicated to 69th anniversary of Victory in Great Patriotic
War

 

  

May 9, 2014, the Director and the staff of the Tyumen Region Investigations Directorate of the
Investigative Committee were part of a festive procession devoted to the Day of Victory in the Great
Patriotic War of 1941-1945 and marched through the main street of Tyumen. The procession was
led by uniformed cadets and battle-field vehicles. 

 

Continuing the traditions of veterans of the investigations bodies, employees of the Investigation
Committee of the Russian Federation watch over law enforcement and protection of the rights and
freedoms of man and citizen by promptly investigating crimes. 
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Dear veterans! We remember and respect your feat! Thank you for being an example of courage,
strength and immense love for the Motherland to us! 

 

Happy Victory Day! 

Изображения

     

 

09 May 2014
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